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October is Cybersecurity Month 
 
The theme for Cybersecurity Awareness 
Month this year is “It’s easy to stay safe 
online.” 
 
To stay safe online CISA, our Nation’s 
cyber defense agency, suggests that 
everyone take four simple steps, which are: 
(1) use strong passwords and a password 
manager, (2) turn on multi factor 
authentication, (3) think before you click, 
and (4) keep your software updated. 
 
Today, we are going to focus on passwords 
and password managers. Over the years, 
guidance regarding password length, 
complexity, and duration has changed many 
times. The rules for passwords are easy. 
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https://www.cisa.gov/national-school-safety-summit
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=6BbvFeBMw0-S4mp6bI52XjXnpE93QgZHm5AgVJFoUOlUMDRBUEJRNjNHUlI5S0tOVlpZVkJGUTJXRy4u



